
CITY OF GLUCKSTADT 
MISSISSIPPI  

OFFICE OF THE POLICE CHIEF  

 
 

 
 TO: Director Albert Jones, Madison County Emergency Manager 

 FROM: Wendell E. Watts, Police Chief 

 DATE: 09/29/2022 

 SUBJECT: Requesting Funding for Radio Purchase  
 

 
Dear Director Jones, 

I am working on purchasing Motorola mobile units and Motorola handheld units for the police vehicles 

that we will be purchasing and donated from the Madison County Sheriff’s Office and Handheld units for 

the police officers. The expense for these radios will be $52,432.73. This purchase would be a major 

expense to our police department budget. Since we are a new city with a smaller start up budget than 

most departments that are established, I would like to ask for assistance in paying for these radios 

through the Madison County E-911 funds. 

I would like to Thank You for your consideration in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

________________________  

Wendell E. Watts 

Chief of Police 

Gluckstadt, MS 


